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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

                        W/E 31st March 2023 
Dear All, 
 
On Wednesday afternoon, after months of rehearsals, Sapphire class took part (along with other 
Sherborne schools) in a mass choir performance at Sherborne Girl’s School. It was a superb performance 
and our pupils were – yet again – a credit to the school. Also, our Year 6 football team played in the 
Davison Cup finals on Tuesday. Out of a total of over 30 teams who entered the competition back in 
September, we came in third: a superb result! Congratulations to all the team.  

As I am sure you are aware, all the pupils had an excellent tennis coaching session on Tuesday. Children 
were given a leaflet informing them about the fantastic opportunity to do further lessons Sherborne Tennis 
Club over the Easter holidays. The cost for 6, one hour-long lessons is £29.99 which also gets you a tennis 
racket and set of balls and a branded t-shirt. I thoroughly recommend taking up this excellent offer: please 
follow the link below 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/TennisForKids/At/MatthewLongCoaching 

A date for the diary is Sports Day which will be happening on Friday 30th June. The morning will be pupils and 
staff only, however, family and friends will be welcome to join us for lunch and afternoon races from about 
11:45am. The PTA will be selling burgers, sausages and other refreshments.   
 
Don’t forget to order you hot school meals as the cut off for ordering meals on the first week back is this 
Sunday 2nd April. 
 
Finally, as you know, our pupils swim every day in the second half of the summer term (there will be a letter 
about contributions coming out after Easter). If you are interested in volunteering poolside, there will be 
training after school on 16th May. Please let Kirsty know if you are able to help. 
 
Have a wonderful Easter break, 
 
Nigel 
 
 
Key Dates 
27th April   - Reception Height and Weight Measurements 

5th May   - King’s Coronation Celebrations 

16th May   - Reception Vision Screening 

30th June   - Sports Day (lunch and pm for families) 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 
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Key Year 6 Dates 

9th – 12th May   - KS2 SATs 

22nd – 24th May  - Year 6 Residential 

12th July   - Year 6 Performance 

19th July   - Leavers Service 


